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Clara M. Young

12534 Hallum Drive
Dallas, Texas 75243
December 15, 1993

,

P

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Bafety and Safeguards
office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Enrichment Branch:

I have been informed that the NRC is only allowing citizens
to respond to the DEIS within forty-five (45) days.

I do own land that would be adjacent to the proposed site for-
,

this LES plant.

We as private citizens need more time to respond. We are

requesting that you allow us at least ninety (90) days to respond
to what we perceive is a very critical issue for such action to

'

be apart of our predominately minority community.

Your acceptance will be most appreciative.

iSincerely,
'

i
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Clara M. Young
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